
 

TRASH & RECYCLING BARREL STORAGE:  11/28/2016 

Pursuant to Article II of the Pond Place Association, Inc. (the “Association”) Rules and Regulations, the 

Board of Governors hereby amends Article II of said Rules and Regulations by adding the following 

provision to the end of Section 2 of Article II: Except on the evenings before days of scheduled pick-up or 

on the day of scheduled pick-up, rubbish and recycling barrels must be stored inside of garages or sheds 

to promote safety and reduce unsightliness in the community. Units which lack garages or sheds shall 

store their rubbish and recycling barrels out of sight from roads. 


